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Penny St. Louis - Director of Planning and Urban Development

Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

October 14, 2011
The Planning & Zoning Resource Corporation

100 NE 5th Street

Oklahoma City, OK  73104

Attn:   Jessica Combs

Ref. No.   #57473-22

RE:
790066 U-Haul property - Route 295, 411 Marginal Way – 009-A-006

Dear Ms Combs,

I am in receipt of your request for a zoning determination for the property located at 411 Marginal Way.  The property is located in a B-5 business zone. The abutting zones are as follows:  North   B-5   South  B-5   East  B-5 strip, then I-L  West  B-5  .

The property was not developed as a Planned Unit Development.  There are no other special, restrictive or overlay districts associated with the property.  To the best of my knowledge, without a current submitted site plan, I believe the site is in compliance with the current Zoning Ordinance. To the best of my ability and given information, I know of no legal or illegal, nonconforming issues with this property. 

The property was granted two variances that were granted. One was for a building setback reduction and one was for the location of a pole sign on the property.  Copies of those appeals are attached.
To the best of my knowledge, our records do not show any unresolved zoning code violations. Also to the best of my knowledge, our records do not show any unresolved building code violations and/or complaints. 

The property has had development that required site plan approval.  Copies of such site plan approvals are attached.

There are certificates of occupancy on file for the property.  Copies of such certificates of occupancy are attached.

If you have any further questions regarding these matters, please do not hesitate to contact me at (207) 874-8695.

Sincerely,

Marge Schmuckal

Zoning Administrator

enclosures

Room 315 – 389 Congress Street – Portland, Maine  04101  (207) 874-8695 – FAX:(207) 874-8716 – TTY:(207) 874-3936


